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Thursday 1st December 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Daily Mile – Fridays before school  
 
I am pleased to confirm that ‘The Daily Mile’ provision will recommence on Friday 6th January 2023 and run 
every Friday morning between 8.30am – 8.45am on the following dates: 
 
Half Term The Daily Mile session dates 
 
Group 1 
Spring 1:  Fridays 6th, 13th, 20th & 27th January and 3rd and 10th February 2023 
 
 
Please be advised that there is no cost for these activity sessions. 
 
The Daily Mile sessions will be led by Miss Handley, PE Coach, and can accommodate up to 15 children in 
total across Years 1 -6. 
If you would like your child to attend, please email office@howard.croydon.sch.uk providing all of the 
following information: 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________________ 
 
Class:_____________________________________________ 
 
I would like my child to take part in The Daily Mile activity session before school on Fridays 6th, 13th, 20th & 
27th January and 3rd and 10th February 2023. 
 
I understand that I need to bring them to the main office at 8.30am sharp each Friday. 
 
Print Name: :____________________________________________  
        (Parent/Carer) 
Relationship to child:______________________________________ 

 

 
Please note that for environmental reasons, this communication will be sent via email only ; paper slips will 
not be accepted. 
 
Please send your response back to us on or before Friday 9th December 2022. 
If more than 15 interest slips are received, we will randomly select names and you will be notified on 
Wednesday 14th December 2022. 
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To enable as many children as possible to take part in The Daily Mile sessions this academic year, the 
groups will change half termly. 
In the interests of fairness, allocation priority for Groups 2, 3 and 4 will be given to children who did not 
previously have the opportunity to take part in any extended schools provision (ie Daily Mile, Multi Sports 
etc). 
 
If your child is taking part in The Daily Mile, please bring them to the main office entrance at 8.30am.   
Your child will make their way to the middle playground from there.   
After the session has concluded, children in Years 1 - 3 will be escorted to their classroom at 8.45am by 
Miss Handley ; children in Years 4 – 6 can make their way to class independently via entrances to the 
school located in the Main Playground. 
In the case of inclement weather, the session will take place indoors, in the Dining Hall. 
 
If Friday is not your child’s usual PE day, then please send them to school wearing their normal school 
uniform.  They will still be able to fully take part in the Daily Mile session. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss J De Saulles   Miss S Handley 
Headteacher    PE Coach 
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